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IT'S IN OUR HANDS






Toolkit for Reaching American Indians and 
Alaska Natives
Text for Your Web Site
Celebrate our Future

Our people have always celebrated our culture, our traditions, our communities and our way of life. Now it’s time to celebrate our future. The American Indian and Alaska Native population is one of the youngest population segments in the United States, with an estimated 40 percent under the age of 25, according to the 2007 American Community Survey. By participating in the 2010 Census, we have a tool to let others know who we are and what our communities need now and in the future.

Required once every 10 years by the U.S. Constitution, the census counts everyone in the United States, including people of all ages, races and ethnic groups. Census data determine representation at all levels of the government, as well as the need for new health care facilities, schools, community centers, roads and more. Census data also provide tribal governments with important information to help them address community needs. 
The 2010 Census form is one of the shortest forms in history and takes only minutes to complete. The majority of households will receive a form by mail in March 2010. However, special procedures will be used on many Indian reservations, in Alaska Native villages and in other rural or remote counties where homes do not have city-style addresses with a number and street name. In these areas, members of the community working with the Census Bureau will visit homes to help you fill out the form and take an accurate count. They are only asking for a small amount of time, so please speak with them. 
The strength of our people is in our voice, and the 2010 Census is our tool to let others know who we are, where we are and about the needs of our people. Staying silent when given the chance to improve our communities is not the right choice. Participate in the 2010 Census – it’s in our hands.
To learn more, visit 2010census.gov.


